Annunciation P.S.
Nolan Avenue
Brooklyn Vic 3012
ABN: 61 334 223 163
www.asbrooklyn.catholic.edu.au



All correspondence to:
P O Box 431
Altona North Vic 3025
Ph: 9314 6271 Fax: 9318 0298
principal@asbrooklyn.catholic.edu.au

May 14th 2021

Annunciation Catholic Primary School promotes the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all students.

NEWSLETTER



God our Father, be with us today and help us to be good examples of your love.

May we do our best to follow you in showing concern for others.

Help our school and our local communities to be places of faith so that we can help others to believe in you.

May Mary, who praised God in all things,
be an inspiration to us in all we say and do.

We ask this through Christ Our Lord.

Amen

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Hello everyone

I hope you have had a great week. The term is going by so fast, next week is already Week 5!!

We have continued to battle along without Connie in the office. She has started physiotherapy so we send all our positive thoughts for the next part in her recovery. She is hoping to be out of hospital early next week but will need to remain at home for a few weeks after that.

This week our Grades 3 and Grades 5 children participated in NAPLAN. They are to be congratulated for the positive mindsets they displayed whilst completing the tests. Results do not come back to the school until later in the year.

Next week I will be absent from Wednesday to Friday as I have a Principal's Conference to attend. Katy will be in the office area to take any calls etc.

Have a wonderful weekend, see you all on Monday

Robyn

Please note these dates for the month of May in your own diary:

Wednesday May 19	National Story time
Tuesday May 25th	GRIP Leadership Day for SRC children
Wednesday May 26th, 27th, 28th	Grade % Camp to Phillip Island

Early Reminder: We are having a 2 day school closure at the start of Term 3, Monday July 12th and Tuesday July 13th

Mother's day Luncheon



I had the pleasure of joining many of our Mums, Aunties and Grandmas at our annual Mother's Day Lunch last Friday. We had a lovely lunch and we thank "The Victoria Hotel" in Yarraville for providing such a great venue.

Thank you to all the parents who helped with the hampers and the Mother's day stall. I hope you enjoyed the gifts that your children brought home.

Thanks to the generosity of many, the Mother's Day hampers for our raffle were absolutely incredible. Congratulations to the lucky winners.

I would like to thank the following people/companies for your support:

- Lux Hair
- Aurora Hair by B
- Seagulls Laundromat
- Relax and Play (Altona North)
- Chapter One Cafe Brooklyn
- Rocco's Deli
- Intimo Lingerie
- Super Movement
- Hobson Bay Health Group
- Peachy Pop
- Big 5 Fitness
- Rufus and Del (Earrings)
- All the parents who donated from their workplaces
- All the Neighbours in Brooklyn who knitted gloves or donated goods

OUR SINCERE THANKS TO YOU ALL!!!

Money raised from the raffle will help pay for the ten new chrome books that arrived last week. The aim is to replace all senior school chrome books as well as the IPADS in the Junior area. Not all survived home schooling last year!!



Camp

Camp for Grades 5/6 is fast approaching. Please make sure you have signed all the camp forms and paid camp money to the office if you have not done so. Miss Julie Tran will now be joining Mrs Mary and Mrs Hall as I will need to stay at school to be in the office.

Grade 5 Families

Just a reminder that enrolments close in August of this year if you wish to send your child to a **Catholic** Secondary school in 2023. Many of the Secondary schools have open days this term so I would suggest you go online and find the dates.

If you do not enrol by August of this year it can be very difficult to get a place later on. State Secondary schools do not close their enrolments until next year.

Day at the zoo

Our F-2 children had an incredible day at the zoo. Thank you to the teachers and parents who went along on the day!













The College Open Day is quickly approaching with details as follows;

Date; Sunday 23 May, 2021

St Paul's Campus; 10.30 am – 1.30 pm

Bookings are essential and can be made at the Tours & Events tab on the right hand side of the homepage of the College website, www.ecmelb.catholic.edu.au We would love to see you there.

It is important to note that applications for Year 7, 2023 are now being accepted. These applications close on Friday August 20, 2021. A Prospectus Pack containing an application form can be requested from the enrolment information tab on the College Website, www.ecmelb.catholic.edu.au by emailing, enrolments@ecmelb.catholic.edu.au or calling the College Registrar on 8325 5119

Open Day
Caroline Chisholm
Sunday 23rd May
11am-2pm
65 Churchill Ave Braybrook
Year 7 2023

